
The  Prinz  Law  Office
Announces New Rates and Rate
Plans for 2015
The firm has announced its new rates and rate plans for 2015,
which will include a new plan for start-ups that the firm is
just making available for the first time.

For  additional  information  about  the  2015  rates  and  rate
plans,  please  contact  Kristie  Prinz  at
kprinz@prinzlawoffice.com.
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